
 

 

Considering our academic cooperation, we cordially invite Students from your 
University to participate in the Summer University Warsaw 2025, organized 
by the SGH Warsaw School of Economics from July 2nd to July 12th, 2025. 

We would like to inform you that the recruitment process for Summer 
University Warsaw 2025 has started. This year we offer 5 academic courses 

covering such areas as: Startup Entrepreneurship; Product and Brand 
Management; Firms Strategies in International Business; Creative Problem-
Solving Process and Design Thinking; and Coaching. In the afternoons we 

provide sightseeing in Warsaw and opportunity to visit UNESCO World 
Heritage sites like Krakow and Wieliczka Salt Mine. 

The maximum number of students applying from one university is 10. The 
application form and course details can be found on the SUW website. 
Additionally, here is a brochure ready for print and containing essential 

information. 

PhD Joanna Tabor-Błażewicz serves as SUW Academic Director - you may 
contact her at jtabor@sgh.waw.pl while Mrs. Barbara Osuch is the SUW 
Coordinator for this year’s edition and her e-mail is bzacze@sgh.waw.pl. 

 

We look forward to seeing you in July! 

 
Best regards, 

SUW Organizers 

 

 
© 2025 SGH All rights reserved. 
The controller of your personal data is Szkoła Główna Handlowa w 
Warszawie al. Niepodległości 162, 02-554 Warszawa. 
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